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Comments:  The ranching practices, including how cattle are grazed, and in such large numbers have seriously

degraded the land and water quality on and around the Pt. Reyes National Seashore.

 

The ranchers were paid for their land and were supposed to have left before now.

Leasing the land to them in perpetuity is totally counter to the well-being of the Seashore environment, and needs

to be discontinued.

 

There are other locations that are more suitable for ranching and cattle, but NOT on our Seashore. The Park

Service is supposed to protect the land and the native Tule Elk, not degrade and kill them, by fencing them in and

depriving them of water.

 

I am ashamed of the Park Service. You should be more responsible and ethical in your job of protecting the land,

the resources, and the native species. The ranchers need to leave.

 

 


